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FOR RELEASE
 May 15, 2015

Government of Yukon and Yukon Teachers’ Association reach tentative
agreement

WHITEHORSE—The Government of Yukon and the Yukon Teachers’ Association reached a
tentative agreement in collective bargaining on May 13.

The agreement will be submitted for ratification by the respective parties. No details will be
released until the agreement is ratified.

The current collective agreement expires on June 30, 2015.
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Contact:

Jim Connell
 Public Service Commissioner

 867-667-5252
 jim.connell@gov.yk.ca

Carol Sherlock
 Acting President, Yukon Teachers’ Association

 (867) 668-6777 (ext. 5)
 pres@yta.yk.ca
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